
 
 
 
The Central Islip Public Library Board has elected to filter all 
Internet access in the library as required by the Children’s Internet 
Protection Act.  This will block some sites from display.  Filtering 
software will be disabled for adults, age 18 or older, upon request.  
Please see the Reference Librarian if you require this.   


